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I’m a landlord in Coos County, and I urge you to oppose HB 2004-A.
Passage of this bill would prevent landlords from  managing their rental
properties for the safety of all tenants. Don’t force landlords to delay
removing the tenants who do not respect their neighbors rights or safety or
the good condition or safety of the property
Judith VanDuzer Uno
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